Patrick T. Johnson, Dir.
Solid Waste Management

January 23, 2015

Mr. Jeff Koerner

Program Administrator

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road

MS# 5505

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

RE: Perdido Landfill, WACS ID No. 1688
Title V Air Construction Permit, Phase 1 Landfill Gas Collection and Control System (GCCS) Expansion
Air Permit No: 0330246-005-AC
Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Koerner:

This purpose of this letter is to request an extension to the referenced air permit. The construction permit which
expires August 2, 2015 consists of the expansion to the GCCS including blowers and flares capable of handling up
to 4,400 scfm of gas (2 sets at 2,200 scfm each). At initial construction in 2010, one blower and flare set was
constructed with the 2™ set anticipated within 5 years based on projected landfill gas flow rates. At this time, actual
flowrates remain below 2,200 scfm. Therefore we would like to respectfully request a 5 year extension to the
construction permit which would enable us to install the 2™ blower and flare set closer to when the excess capacity
is needed.

Please call me at 850-937-2179 if you have any questions or comments on this request.

Sincerely,

Bunt sthoncid—_

Brent Schneider, PE
Engineering and Environmental Quality Manager

cc: Pat Johnson, Escambia County

Lynn Scearce, FDEP
Tammy McWade, FDEP
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